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,,As part of the international week, we were at Tuscia University in Italy. Representing the Caucasus 

University - the experience gained at the International Staff Week was really great. Within the 

framework of the visit, further opportunities for cooperation with Tuscia University were strengthened 

and new cooperation initiatives with other partner universities emerged. 

 

We had the honor to interact with colleagues from European universities, share innovative practices and 

discuss various applied teaching methodologies. It is worth noting that within the scope of the visit, we 

presented a presentation on the Caucasus University to the international audience, in which the 

priorities, values and strategies of our university were clearly visible. 

 

The International Staff Week program was rich in meaningful sessions: from discussions on the 

internationalization of higher education to workshops on cultural inclusiveness and sustainability. Every 

moment was an opportunity to learn something new, increase our professional competences and 

expand our perspectives. 

 

Tuscia university staff week was memorable and impressive.’’ 

 


